
Phoenix Family Phys Ed:  Our second PE trip to the Point Claire 

Canoeing Club was amazing.  The weather was PER-
FECT!  

This and all of the other PE days are compulsory. Stu-
dents who do not attend on a regular basis will be in dan-
ger of failing their Physical Education class 

For more pictures check our Facebook or Instagram pag-
es. 

This is going to be a fantastic week! 

 

Darlene W. Miller 

Proud Principal of Phoenix Alternative 

Greetings Phoenix Families 

Tuesday September 26, 2023 

Phoenix Graduation Ceremony. For those of you who have never been to a Phoenix Gradua-

tion Ceremony: it is like no other! We are returning to our tradition of inviting our current students to be part of 
the audience of our 2023 Graduation Ceremony. This year the ceremony will be held at 1 PM, October 5th at the 
Chateau Royal. A permission slip will be sent out shortly.  

On that day, we will have an early lunch and then bus the students to the Chateau Royal. Students will be dis-
missed directly from there following the ceremony (around 2:15 pm). 

Phoenix Friday Feast’s continue.  
We had Greek food on Sept 15th and we are 

thinking about Vietnamese for this coming Friday.   

Mark Your Calendar: This Friday, September 29th,  is Attestation day. On this day, the 

government takes attendance in all of its schools. Based on these numbers, funding is awarded to 

schools. It is therefore essential that  all students attend school this Friday, 
September 29th.  The funding from the government allows Phoenix to maintain the low-

est school fees in the board, as well as provide our students with all necessary school supplies, dai-
ly breakfast and lunch, Friday feasts, free trips and a host of other perks.   

                         Thank you for your support! 

Curriculum Night was September 21st  Thank you to 

all of the families who took time out of their busy schedules. We ap-
preciate that your, and our, time is precious, but also realize that being 
proactive with your child’s education is time well spent. The purpose 

of this evening was to inform parents of the academic expectations in each class.  For those 
who were not able to attend, the curriculum documents are available in the documents sec-

tion on our website. You can also follow this direct link. Of particular importance is the document explaining the 
moderation and conversion process for MEQ exams. 

https://www.facebook.com/Phoenix-Alternative-High-School-598594746861943
https://www.instagram.com/phoenix_alternative_hs/?hl=en
https://phoenix.swlsb.ca
https://phoenix.swlsb.ca/school-documents/course-outlines

